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The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (“ADEQ”) has published the March edition of its Air 
Division Permits newsletter.

The newsletter is published as a component of the Office of Air Quality.

The newsletter addresses topics such as:

 Draft General Air Permit Renewals 
 Hot Mix Asphalt Plants (noting various updates)
 Animal/Human Remains Crematories (references no substantial changes)
 PM2.5/Regulation Update
 Useful Links

Click here to download a copy of the newsletter.
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